
chapter chatter

The Franklin County School
Nutrition Association is proud to
announce that we have reached

100% membership! Also, we would
like to congratulate our elected

Chapter Officers for the 23-24 SY:
Natasha Creamer, President, Era
Millender, President-Elect, and

Shelley Ingram,
Secretary/Treasurer. 

exciting news!
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Franklin co. Food & Nutrition services 

Elected officers pictured left to right: 
Shelley Ingram-Director, Natasha Creamer-Bookkeeper, Era Millender-FS Worker

quarterly



#nslw23
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During NSLW, Child Nutrition Educator, Kayle Mears, with the UF/IFAS Extension of the Family
Nutrition Program visited our kindergarten, 1st, and 5th grade class during lunch on “Florida
Crunch” in celebration of Farm to School Month. Mrs. Mears educated our students on trying
new vegetables and all crunched on some yummy broccoli all at once at the count of three. The
students were also given color pages with different vegetables and fun facts about them. 

Franklin County School District and our Food & Nutrition team celebrated 2023 National School
Week by “leveling up” with school lunch “Super Mario” style! This year, we invited parents to enjoy
lunch with their children in an effort to promote school lunch within the homes of our Seahawk
students. 

2023 National School Lunch Week was a success at Franklin County Schools and we are already
getting prepared for more excitement as we get closer to 2024 National Breakfast Week! It is
going to be a “gnarly” week as we “Surf Up” with school breakfast! 



THANKSGIVING FEAST

All hands were on deck; even our Superintendent, Steven Lanier, helped by serving tea. 

Franklin County School Food Services partnered with Administration in hosting our annual
Thanksgiving Feast where parents and family are invited to enjoy all the Thanksgiving fixings with their

children.


